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2nd September 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer  
Re: New school Year: Year 5 (Class Promethium)
I am delighted to welcome everyone back to the new school year.  I am pleased to let you know that your child’s class teacher for this academic year is Mr Cooke and your child’s class name is class Promethium.   We have decided to name our classes with elements from the periodic table.     
At the end of the school day your child can be collected directly from outside the year 5 class.
Due to COVID restrictions in place we won’t be able to invite parents to meet with your child’s teacher face to face however on Monday, 6th September you will be able to do so virtually (Google Meet).  This will be an opportunity for you to meet and talk with your child’s new teacher.  It will be appreciated if you can attend the meeting as your child’s teacher will discuss:

1. Curriculum map for the term 

2. Homework expectations 

3. P.E days 

4. Reading 

5. Whole school initiatives  

Google meeting code: Year5                     Time:  3.45p.m and repeated at 4.15p.m  

Many Thanks 
Deena Chetty 
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Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow
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